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 The National Federation of Democratic Women celebrates Black History 

Month because we admire and love our brothers and sisters.  Their many 

contributions to our humanity have helped make this country and world a better 

place for all.  Black American’s commitment to peaceful protest should be a 

standard for all to emulate. 

 We value the many significant discoveries in science, medicine, math, 

engineering, architecture and other disciplines that Black Americans have brought 

to the forefront.  Our planet is a better place because of these many leaders.  We 

will anticipate each new discovery with great appreciation for the many talents, 

skills and commitments that will help meet the challenges that develop each and 

every day. 

 NFDW recognizes the many struggles and hurdles that Black Americans have 

had to endure and overcome as they have moved forward.  The caustic evil that 

exudes from racism has poisoned the welfare of far too many for far too long.  We 

are dedicated to work daily to end the inequality that stems from racism. 

 Black Lives Matter has now been nominated for a Nobel Prize.  We applaud 

this well-deserved recognition.  Let’s join hands as we march and work for justice 

and pray for an end to the many injustices that continue today. 

Join us as we take a knee, 

 


